Village of Somers Neumiller Woods Wetland Restoration Project

Quarterly Activity Reporting

Jerry Smith
Village of Somers
7511, 12th Street
Somers, WI 53171

2/27/2019
Neumiller Woods site visit by Aaron Menke with Thompson and Associated to evaluate site conditions.  Aaron evaluated that the site had 1-4 inches of ice covering the surface with 4-6 inches of water below the ice.  Aaron evaluated that the site was not acceptable to allow the start of excavation.

3/27/2018
Neumiller Woods site visit by Jerry Smith of the Village of Somers.  Site is under water to a depth of 6-8 inches and will require drying.
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QUARTERLY REPORT
JANUARY 1, 2019 -  March 31, 2019

Expenditures

No expenditures have occurred this period, pending invoicing from contracting organizations.

Project Activities

Construction Schedule
Due to standing water conditions throughout the quarterly period no construction activities were able to be performed.  The Construction Schedule will be reviewed and amended with the intent of attempting construction at a later period.

Environmental Services
Site visits were performed by Thompson and Associates.

Construction Activities
No construction activities were able to be performed due to ice and standing water conditions. 

QAPP
The QAPP is filed and approved, and will be evaluated periodically to the schedule pertaining to the availability to perform construction activities.

Anticipated Next Quarter Activities
The site will be evaluated on a regular basis to determine favorable conditions that will allowing construction activities.  The stream flow and standing water will be evaluated and if the 2nd quarter has minimal precipitation that allows the site to dry the start of construction will be evaluated.

